
Report from the Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, November 28, 2018 
 

 
TOPICS: 
District Facilities Overview 
Board Assignments 
 

 
FACILITIES - Director of Planning and Operations Pete Sabo, provided a Facilities 
Department overview of district projects.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 

 
BOARD ASSIGNMENTS – The following assignments will take place during the 2018-19 
school year. 
 
Standing Committee and Sub-Committee Assignments 
Families of School Assignments 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 

Mail  Email 

Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
 
 

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/Facilities_Overview-Regular_November282018.pdf
https://youtu.be/iTHlbd-VZ_Q?t=376
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/Board_Committee_SubCommittee_Assignments-201819.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/Board_Family_of_school_assignments-201819.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

